
           
27 September 2016 
   
DUT Community 
Durban and Midlands Campuses 

 

Dear Students and Colleagues,  
 
Update on Student Protest Action  
 
Following the violent student protest in Durban this morning, we have made a decision to 
close all DUT campuses today and tomorrow, (Tuesday,27th of September 2016 and 
Wednesday, 28th of September 2016).  
 
However, staff that have any important prior business arrangements may continue to stay on 
campus.  
 
Yours Sincerely 
  

 
     _________________   

Dr John Volmink 
Interim Vice-Chancellor and Principal 
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